
NOTICE 

U.S. 51 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 

 

The Illinois Department of Transportation will hold a second Public Information Meeting 
on Tuesday, March 18th from 3:00 to 9:00 PM at the Centralia Recreation Complex at 
115 E 2nd Street. 
 
The Project Team is offering another meeting to encourage feedback. The first meeting 
was not well attended, and public involvement is very important to having a successful 
project. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to 

� Introduce the US 51 study to the public. 
� Answer questions and receive comments from the public. 
� Seek volunteers to be a part of a Citizens Advisory Group. 
 

The limits of the study are the Christian/Shelby County line to the U.S. 51/IL 177 
interchange (east of Irvington). The public is asked to submit comments and indicate 
interest in serving on advisory groups. These advisory groups will assist in determining 
the location of a future four-lane US 51 through or around the Centralia area and other 
areas within the project corridor. 
 
The meeting will follow an open-house format with brief presentations on the hour as 
warranted. Persons with disability requiring special accommodations should contact Mr. 
Tim Jackson of the Illinois Department of Transportation (217-342-3951) to advise of 
planned attendance and needed accommodations. 


